
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 4:48 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Karen Addison

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I feel that retaining the seasonal class would be beneficial to your customers. We own property but are only able to
use it a few times a year.
Last year, due to covid, we were not able to use it at all. Increasing the rates at this time would not help us to get
"back to normal."
Thank you
Karen Addison




